Dear______, 

On behalf of the Secretary-General’s office, I would like to express our gratitude and appreciation that H.E. _________ has agreed to attend the Secretary-General’s High Level Event on REDD (Reducing Emissions from Deforestation and forest Degradation) on Wednesday, 23 September 2009 from 4:30pm to 6:00pm in the ECOSOC Chamber at the United Nations’ Headquarters.
Below are key logistical notes for your delegation: 

· While time restrictions limit the number of statements that can be delivered at the event, written statements from attending Heads of State are welcome and will be posted on www.un-redd.org.  Statements can be sent in advance of or following the event to un-redd@un-redd.org, 
· A list of speakers is attached for your reference.

· A seat has been assigned for your Head of State.  Two additional seats have been made available directly behind your Head of State for members of your delegation.  Additional members of your delegation will be directed to general seating in the ECOSOC Chamber.  
· General Assembly passes will be valid for entry into the event.  Your delegation will also receive two passes from the UN Protocol Office specifically for the REDD event. Building badges will also give access to the event through the ECOSOC Chamber 3rd floor entrance only.  
· The event will be followed by a reception to be held in the Delegate’s Dining Room West Terrace. Special guests at the reception will include Wangari Maathai, Nobel Peace Prize Laureate and Victoria Tauli-Corpuz, Chair of the United Nations Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues (UNPFII).  Ushers will be on hand to direct delegations to the reception.       
If you should need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at (office) +1 212 963 8137, (cell) +1 410 227 8022 or at un-redd@un-redd.org. My colleagues Eileen de Ravin, (cell) +1 917 620 5140 and Jennifer Laughlin (cell) +1 808 256 9974 are also available to provide information and support. 
On behalf of the organizing committee, we sincerely appreciate your cooperation and look forward to supporting your participation at this important event.  
Yours sincerely,

Julie Greenwalt
